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To date, every action taken by the Board during this
meeting is contributing paragraphs, pages and chapters to
the next revision of The King of Fish.

Habitat issues have been avoided, ignored and dismissed
when raised by participants.

Much lip service has been given to the growing human
populations in the Cook Inlet Basin but no meaningful
actions have been taken to actually conserve fish stocks and
their spawning and rearing habitats.



